
Town of Barnstable 
 

October 12, 2021 

 

Update: 

- Due to low Microcystin concentrations , Long Pond Marstons Mills is no longer 

at the ‘Warning’ level.  Also Parker Pond and Schoolhouse Pond are no longer 

at ‘Pet Advisory’ levels.  All warning and pet advisory signs were removed from 

these ponds today. 

 

- The only Barnstable pond that remains posted due to its high tier classification 

from APCC-  is Lovell’s Pond in Marstons Mills.  This pond was re-sampled 

today and we will get the laboratory results tomorrow. 
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